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Report # B-7:  U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Report to the North Pacific Fisheries Management 
Council, April 2018.  

The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (Service) does not have any significant updates related to 
Service activities that may be of interest to the North Pacific Fisheries Management Council 
(Council) at this time. 

If the Council has questions related to past updates, please contact the Alaska Regional Fish and 
Aquatic Conservation Program Coordinator, Aaron Martin, at aaron_e_martin@fws.gov or at 
907-786-3510.
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